



NORTHWEST DISTRICT CHAIRMAN BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING

> SPRING 2020 APRIL 29, 2020

Northwest District chapters have been dark do to the COVID matter. I have heard from Findley and they conducted their election by email and have new officers elected. I have not heard from Centennial recently. NWT Chapter has there officers already in place again doing one more year of service.

The Allen County Patriot Service is still pending. We will make a final decision around June 1 as I now see this matter. Through Perry Township Trustees we are obtaining a bronze Veterans grave marker to honor William Rodgers. Hope to have it back by June 20.

That is about all that is happening at present in the Northwest District.

David L. Lupien Chairman

